for a school place
It's quick and easy

If you are a parent resident in Cheshire East, with a child born
between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020, your child
will be due to start primary school in September 2024.

If you do not have web access

call 0300 123 5012
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You can apply from
1st September 2023 at

www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/
schooladmissions

Applications should be submitted by

15th January 2024 for primary

Late applications may be disadvantaged

T U
Al

B






